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Good afternoon, 
 
We just wanted to submit our comments on the proposed bylaw changes. This is only a written 
submission for the June 17th public hearing on the proposed Zoning Bylaw. We will not be a delegate at 
the public hearing.  
 
In regard to the Delegated Authority with the Discretionary Use Application process, North Ridge is in 
agreement with the proposed revisions. We believe that this will make the application process more 
efficient, without compromising the importance of diligent deliberation of each application. We 
appreciate that everyone’s time is valuable and believe that this will be a beneficial change. 
We have also been included in the RRHBA Zone Forward working committee and support their position.  
 
Thank you, 
 

FREYA MARCHUK  
Operations Manager  
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